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I am writing to oppose SB348.  Ballot measure 114 was allowed to be put on the 

Oregon ballot unconstitutionally and is still in litigation for being so.  It’s being 

challenged at both State and Federal Courts, SB348 is almost a mirror of 114.  

Government overreach is at an all time high in this area.   Voting bills based on 

influence from the groups with the most money violates the rights of the people.   

 

The Bruen decision that came out of the Supreme Court set a new standing on 2A, 

SB 348 and 114 are in direct violation of that ruling. Which will open up more litigation 

against such a violation of the people’s rights.  

 

Legal law abiding Oregon gun owners are not the problem and legislating them 

instead of the criminals that need apprehended. 

 

I respectfully request you bot NO on  

SB348. 

 

 


